UNIVERSITY OF Office of the Dean

LOUISVILLE.

UNIVERSITY LIBRARIES

October 27, 2020

Connie Shumake
Office of the Provost
University of Louisville
Louisville, KY 40292

Connie,
We have been asked to provide a letter of support for the proposed Graduate Certificate in Health

Care Ethics. We have completed a review of our available resources in this area which indicates that
we need to expand our electronic book holdings to support the program. Accordingly, we request

$1,973.39 from the program in its first year to purchase the electronic books noted in our review, a
copy of which is attached.

Please contact us if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

(7 NE5AS]

Robert E. Fox, Jr.
Dean, University Libraries

cc Rob Detmering
Bruce Keisling
Avery Kolers
Chris Poche
Claudene Sproles
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